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Adkins, Carla

From: Julie Dyer <Julie.Dyer@westburytowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent: 19 December 2023 16:43

To: Adkins, Carla

Cc: Deborah Urch

Subject: RE: Application for a new premises licence - Westbury Pizza Ltd (Caprinos) 8-10 

Westbury Mall, Edward Street, Westbury, BA13 3DR

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello Carla 
 
As per our original objection below, we would not support any application to extend opening hours 
beyond midnight which is in line with other similar establishments in the town centre. 
 

1. Protection of youth from harm – longer hours will increase access to unhealthy food, will 
not encourage healthy eating and have a detrimental impact on long term health. 

  
2. Prevention of crime and disorder and public safety – longer opening hours will provide a 

place for social gatherings after local pubs have closed. Increasing the chance of people 
who may be intoxicated and cause nuisance or other social problems. 

  
3. Prevention of public nuisance - longer hours will produce increased traffic, noise and 

disturbance in a densely populated area. 
  

4. We would not support an application to extend opening hours beyond midnight in line with 
other takeaway outlets in the town centre. 

 
Many thanks. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Julie Dyer 

 

 

Julie Dyer – Support Services Team 
Leader 
Julie.dyer@westburytowncouncil.gov.uk  
Phone: 01373 822232 | DDI: 01373 480913 
Mobile : 07391 580 959 
The Laverton, Bratton Road, Westbury 
Wiltshire, BA13 3EN 
www.westburytowncouncil.gov.uk 
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